HIGH COMMISSION FOR PAKISTAN
DHAKA

Admn-1/2/2023-24 May 06, 2024

ADVERTISEMENT FOR REPUTED PUBLISHER OF PICTORIAL
BOOKS FOR PUBLICATION OF BI-LINGUAL PICTORIAL BOOK

IN ENGLISH AND BANGLA LANGUAGE

Subject:

Dear Manager,

It would be appreciated if you could publish the attached advertisement in your
News Paper “Muslim Times” on/0 May, 2024 on normal size at inside page. Bill in
quadruplicate may be sent to the High Commission for payment.

Yours Sincerely,

(Qd Abbas Khokhar)
Deputy High Commissioner

The Manager (Advertisement)
Muslim Times
Dhaka

Copy forwarded for information to the Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (Mr.
Rizwan Mehmood. Assistant Director-II), Cabinet Division, [slamabad. 051-9219149

(Email: info@ppra.org.pk) (rizwan@ppra.org.pk)




High Commission for Pakistan
| Dhaka

* koK

TENDER NOTICE

Sealed bids are invited from reputed publishers of pictorial books for Publication of
bi-lingual pictorial book in English and Bangla Language. Details of the book can be sought
from High Commission through the given email address. Bids should reach this office before
0300pm on 24 May 2024, which will be opened in the presence of bidders at 3:30pm on the
same day in the visiting room of the Chancery. For further details, please contact at phone
No. 02-58815118-9 and E-mail. Pahicdhakad4(@gmail.com, pahicdhaka@mofa.gov.pk.

( bbas Khokhar)
Deputy High Commissioner
Tel: 02-58815118-9
Email: pahicdhaka@mofa.gov.pk
H.No.2. Road No. 71, Gulshan-II Dhaka




